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November 10, 2022 
 

End of Life Notification 
 
 
This notice is to inform you of the discontinuation of the following TFT products: 
 
NHD-5.7-320240WFB-ATXI#-1 NHD-5.7-320240WFB-CTXI#-1 NHD-5.7-320240WFB-ETXI#-1 

NHD-5.7-320240WFB-ATXI#-T-1 NHD-5.7-320240WFB-CTXI#-T-1 NHD-5.7-320240WFB-ETXI#-T-1 

 
The TFT glass used in the manufacturing of these displays has been discontinued, and a 
replacement panel is not available at this time.  
 
To inquire about existing stock availability and last-time-buy option, please contact your account 
manager, or email us at nhsales@newhavendisplay.com.  
 
The deadline for last-time-buy is November 15, 2022.  
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